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Architectural Review Committee Staff Report



  September 20, 2022
Department of Planning and Building

Town of McCordsville


Project:

Tatom Property     
Petitioner: 

Pulte Homes/Schafer Development     
Request:
The petitioner is seeking approval of their product line-up for the new community proposed on the Tatom Property.  The site is located along the northside of CR 900N, ¼ mile west of CR 600W.   
Staff Review:
The proposal includes two (2) product types, both of which are traditional single-family homes:

· Crossing Series – 5 models with multiple elevations of each 
· Manor Series – 4 models with multiple elevations of each
Staff Comments:
This project is proposing 132 lots on 80 acres.  As staff understands the proposal the Crossing Series will be built upon 75’ wide lots, of which there are 76 lots.  The Manor Series will be built upon 95’, 100’, and 105’ lots of which there are 46, 5 and 5 lots respectively.  The proposed neighborhood will be accessed from CR 900N and will have two internal connections into Vintner’s Park. 
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